TO THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF THE HOUSE OF
REPRESENTATIVES

This petition of residents of and visitors to Apollo Bay, Victoria,
draws to the attention of the House:

The fact that no Temporary Community Broadcasting Licence is available to
allow a local aspirant group to adequately promote local musicians, artists,
historians and discussions groups or to provide information, education and
training to local people via Community Radio.

We therefore ask the House to:

make representations to the Australian Media and Communications Authority or
to take such executive or legislative action as would enable a local aspirant group
to obtain a Temporary Community Radio Broadcasting Licence.





